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Clinical Laboratory Test Update 

Discontinued Test – Phencyclidine, Urine 
(PCP) 
 
Effective this Fall, 2022, the University of Colorado Hospital Clinical Laboratory will 
no longer perform in-house screening for PCP in urine as a stand-alone test or as 
part of urine drug screening panels.  When ordering urine drug screening for a 
patient with possible PCP exposure, the testing will be couriered to a reference 
laboratory for testing.  Additional ordering information will be provided as the 
discontinuation date is selected.   

Please call Gregary Bocsi, DO at 720-848-7050 if you have any questions or visit our 
test catalog at https://www.testmenu.com/universityhospital for additional information.                                                                                                                         
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